
 

 

Howe Township 

October 28,2024 

 

The Howe Township Board of Supervisors budget meeting was held at the Howe Township 

office at the Buffalo Township building, at 3:00 p.m. on October 28, 2024. Present: Chairman 

Dale Beaver, Vice Chairman Charles Burd, Supervisor Steve Smith, Secretary/Treasurer Nancy 

Cangioli. No public was in attendance.  

 

Chairman Beaver called the meeting to order.  

 

The Board and the Treasurer finalized the 2025 budget for the General Fund and Liquid Fuels 

Fund.  

 

A motion was made to adopt the preliminary proposed balanced 2025 budget for the General 

Fund with revenues of $184,700 and expenses of $184,700 and the Liquid Fuels Fund with 

revenue of $52,382.77 and expenses of $52,382.77 and to advertise for public inspection; 

Beaver/Smith. Motion carried.  

 

The Board gave Chairman Beaver their approval to spec and price out a new dump truck and to 

see how much money we might get for our existing RAM 5500. 

 

Chairman Beaver called an executive session at 4:50 p.m. for legal matters and went back into 

the budget meeting at 5:18 p.m. 

 

Chairman Beaver adjourned the meeting at 5:19 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nancy Cangioli 

Secretary 

 

 


